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Please remember the MCC Foundation in your annual giving, estate planning, and memorials.
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Follow us on social media!

MCC students enjoying the Fall Steinway 
Series Concert on Sept. 17.

In a year where pandemic uncertainty continues, one thing we know is that our 
community stepped up in a big way this fall to support its hometown college, 
McLennan Community College!  On behalf of the board and staff of the MCC 
Foundation, as well as all students at MCC, we thank everyone who participated 
in our 35th Annual Golf Classic that raised significant funds for MCC  
scholarships and emergency grants.  We are delighted to report that our  
community helped us reach an all-time fundraising record, with sponsor and 
player revenue topping $100,000 for the first time in the event’s 35-year history!  
Thanks to everyone for helping make this so!   
Among the exciting highlights of the tournament were hole-in-one contests, 
including the chance to win a Buick Encore sponsored by Richard Karr  
Motors. The tournament raffle also raised thousands, thanks to items donated 
by dozens of local businesses. Our deepest thanks go out to our volunteers who 
helped the tournament run smoothly, and to more than 100 businesses and 
200 individuals listed on p. 4 that supported the tournament through  
sponsorships, participation, and donations of cash or prizes. We are especially 
grateful to our Diamond Sponsors for their generous support: Hampton Inn,  
Fairfield Inn & Suites, and TownePlace Suites! Plans are underway for the Foun-
dation’s 36th Annual Golf Classic on Friday, Oct. 7, 2022. We’ll see you there!  

Chris Holzshu’s team won 1st in the morning flight at the MCC Foundation 
Golf Classic! Pictured here are Stoney Womack, Adam Rivera, MCC President 
Dr. Johnette McKown, Chris Holzshu, and Cameron Holzshu. 

http://www.facebook.com/McLennanFoundation
https://twitter.com/MCCFoundation1
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35th Annual MCC Foundation Golf Classic
continued
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35th Annual MCC Foundation Golf Classic
continued
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MCC Foundation Golf Committee:

Rick Butler, Vince Clark, Mario Leal,  
Dan Martinsen, Emily McGraw,  
Jones Mitchell, Stan Mitchell, Mary Perez 
and Mark Halamik (MCC Foundation Board), 
Brian Renegar, Abigail Skeeler, Alfred Solano 
(MCC Foundation Board), Jodi Tindell, Shawn 
Trochim, Ted Teague (MCC Foundation 
Board), and Steve Wenzel.; MCC Foundation 
staff: Neyra Bazaldua, Shelley Cotten,  
Rose DeLeon, and Kim Patterson. 
 
MCC Athletics:

Vince Clark, Kevin Gill, Jamaal Greene, 
Tyler Johnson, Candice Kelm, Ashlee Keyes, 
Jones Mitchell, Stan Mitchell, Becky  
Railsback, Ricky Rhodes, Garret Sulak,  
and Shawn Trochim. 

 
MCC Administration and Staff

Dr. Johnette McKown, Dr. Fred Hills, Al  
Pollard; Lisa Elliott, Jennifer Norman, Clif-Ann 
Paris, and the MCC Marketing & Communica-
tions Office; Dianne Feyerherm, Robert  
Fajardo, Zac Vanek, Sam Weinberger, and 
the MCC Physical Plant Staff; Meredith 
Brown, Dr. Andrew Canham, Rene Clay,  
Angelique Erfurt, Missy Kittner, April  
Robinson, Carl Thames, Donna Wiley, Debbie 
Wright.

 
MCC Student Volunteers

Men’s Golf Team, Women’s Golf Team, and 
The MCC Dance Company. 

GOLD PLUS SPONSORS
Cen-Tex Roof Systems • Grande Communications • H-E-B

A-1 Banner and Sign Co. • Allen Samuels Dodge Chrysler Jeep Ram 
Ascension Providence • Baylor Club • Brazos Higher Education Service Corp 

Central National Bank • Chick-fil-A • Community Bank & Trust  
DreamFly Promotions • HCS Inc. • Integ • KHT Electronics 

Drs. Stanley and Johnette McKown • McNamara Custom Services, Inc. 
Packaging Corporation of America • Rabroker Mechanical • RBDR, PLLC 

Rudy’s Country Store & Bar-B-Q • Target Solutions • Tarleton State University 
Texas AirSystems • Texas State Technical College • Texas Tech University 

Triple S Sports • Vossloh Fastening Systems 

GOLD SPONSORS

1519 Engineering • Alliance Bank • American Bank • Barracuda Networks 
Baylor Scott & White Health • BELFOR Property Restoration 

Bird Kultgen Ford • Capstone Mechanical • EMA Engineering and Consulting  
Extraco Banks • GENCO Federal Credit Union • Johnson Roofing • JRBT 

Lochridge Priest, Inc. • Richard Karr Buick GMC Cadillac 
Sheehy, Lovelace, and Mayfield PC • Texas Golf Karts • Total Office Solutions

SILVER SPONSORS

 Bain Paper Co • Bonham Family Dentistry 
Global Financial Aid Services, Inc. • Wardlaw Claims Service

BRONZE SPONSORS

AMF Westview Lanes • Automatic Chef Canteen • Bellmead Chamber of Commerce 
Blue Bell Creameries Inc. • Firmin Business Forms • George’s Restaurant & Catering  

Gross-Yowell • Hensel Electric Company • Insurors of Texas • JRJ Enterprise LLC  
Keith Ace Hardware • Landscape Supply • Mattson Financial Services 

Mazanec Construction • RBC Capital Markets • Redwoods Inc. 
Schwartz Design Center • Simply Delicious • Texas-UBS, Inc. 

The Laundry Room • Window World of Waco   

HOLE SPONSORS

American Bank • Automatic Chef Canteen • Balcones Distilling 
Baylor Club • Ben E. Keith • Blokosmetik of Texas Inc. 

Blue Bell Creameries Inc. • Buick • Cameron Park Zoo • Chick-fil-A 
Chipotle • Chuy’s • Fairfield Inn & Suites • In-N-Out Burger 

John Lillies Steakhouse • Keurig Dr Pepper • Lake Waco Golf Club 
La Vega Flower Shop • Mars Wrigley Confectionery • Mayborn Museum 

McLennan Baseball Team • McLennan Cosmetology • Office Depot 
Ricoh USA, Inc. • Swan Hose Company • Ted Teague • TopGolf  

Walk-On’s • Westex Welding LLC

FOOD/PLAYER GIFT BAGS/RAFFLE DONATIONS

We are so grateful for this tremendous community support!  
Proceeds from this tournament will fund scholarships and emergency grants  
for our hard-working MCC students. Call 254-299-8604 for more information  

about the McLennan Community College Foundation or to  
participate in next year’s tournament on Oct. 7, 2022.

Thanks to 
Our Supporters 
for Making the 

MCC Foundation’s 
35th Golf Classic 

a Huge Success!

DIAMOND SPONSORS

ClassicClassicClassic

35th Annual35th Annual

PLATINUM SPONSORS

WE GRATEFULLY 
ACKNOWLEDGE THOSE 
WHO HELPED MAKE THE 
MCC FOUNDATION’S 
35TH ANNUAL GOLF 
CLASSIC A SUCCESS!
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Allen Samuels Supports 
McLennan Fields Project

Ted Teague, General Manager of Allen Samuels Dodge Chrysler Jeep, recently presented a gift of 
$100,000 to the McLennan Community College Foundation to support the “Home Field Advantage” 
campaign for turf and lights at the MCC baseball and softball fields.  

“We are so proud of MCC and all it does to help young people thrive,” said Teague. “Our dealership is 
blessed and glad to support great causes like this in our community.” The funds will contribute to the 
$3.4 million campaign to repair persistent drainage issues and install artificial turf and add lights to 
enable night games at the fields.  The improvements will support the success of student-athletes in the 
programs and enable the college to host high school, select, and college tournaments that will have an 
estimated $2.9 million annual impact on the Waco economy. 

We are proud to report that the “Home Field Advantage” campaign has raised almost $612,000 in  
private funds since its launch in June.  Thank you for saying YES!  Work continues to acquire public funds 
to help us reach our funding needs, but individual gifts are still needed!  Plans are for construction on 
the fields to begin in late Spring 2022. 

Click 
here to 
donate 
online!

http://bit.ly/MCCFND21 
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Best flavor

As we prepare to embark on a new year, we are delighted to introduce the following new members of 
the MCC Foundation Board of Directors, effective January 1, 2022. These directors were selected by 
the Foundation Nominating Committee from a large pool of nominees, and each one has committed to 
a minimum of a three-year term on the board.  Bridget Heins, Paul “Crunch” McClinton, Debbie Sartain, 
Dr. Sharon Shields, and Shawn Trochim will attend a comprehensive Board Orientation in November to 
discuss the strategic initiatives of the College and the Foundation for 2022. 

Many thanks to these fine community members for serving our college on the MCC Foundation Board! 

Bridget Heins serves as the Director of Communications for First 
Methodist Waco, her home church for 20+ years. She attended 
McLennan Community College before transferring to Baylor and 
earning a Bachelor’s degree in Elementary Education. She worked in 
education for 25 years serving as a teacher and community relations 
director.

Out of gratitude for the many life-changing opportunities provided 
throughout her life, Bridget is committed to serving the community 
that formed her in so many ways. She currently serves on the Centex 
Hispanic Chamber of Commerce Board, the United Way Community 
Investment Council, the Waco Chamber Freedom Ball Committee, the 
Waco Hispanic Leaders Network Planning Committee, and is a mem-

ber of Rotary Waco. She credits much of her volunteer and leadership skills to her time as a member of 
the Junior League of Waco.

Bridget and her husband Michael have two grown children: Becca Cox (27) who is married to Tyler and, 
and Mikey (22) who is a Senior at the University of North Texas in Denton. They live in Waco and are 
expecting their first grandchild this February. 

Meet Bridget Heins

MCC Foundation Incoming 
Board Members

http://www.mclennan.edu/foundation/


FALL 2021 | 7

MCC FOUNDATION INCOMING BOARD MEMBERS

Crunch was born in Silsbee, Texas and came to Waco in 1957 to 
attend Baylor, where he earned a BBA.  He started Automatic Chef in 
1960 and later developed and sold other companies.  He currently 
serves as Chairman of Casa Blanca Mortgage and Credit Corporation 
of America. 

Crunch and his wife, Carol, recently funded 
the beautiful new sign on the McLennan Field 
House to recognize our National Championship 
Baseball Team, and we are so grateful for that!  
The couple has two children, and they are  
members of Columbus Avenue Baptist Church.  

Meet Paul “Crunch” McClinton

Continued

Longtime Wacoan and Civic Volunteer Debbie Sartain graduated 
from Texas Tech University.  Her list of civic contributions are almost 
too many to mention!  Debbie has held leadership roles with the 
Historic Waco Foundation,  Waco Symphony Association, Cameron 
Park Zoo, Junior League of Waco, Carleen Bright Arboretum, and 
Waco Cotton Palace.  Debbie was named a YMCA Woman of the 
Year for Volunteerism.  She has served the Baylor Bear Foundation, 
as Co-Founder and Co-Chair of Baylor Goldrush, and received the 
Baylor “Alumnus By Choice” (ABC) Award.   Debbie served on the 
Midway ISD PTA, Midway Booster Club and Midway ISD Education 
Foundation.  She also has served as a volunteer and supporter of 

Brazos Forum, Heart of Texas Fair and Rodeo, Cameron Park Centennial Celebration, Texas Sports Hall 
of Fame, Fuzzy Friends, Waco Mammoth Foundation, Talitha Koum Talk of the Town, Martin Museum, 
and Baylor Scott & White-Hillcrest.  

Debbie and her husband Jim have five children and four sons- and daughters-in-law.  

Meet Debbie Sartain
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Dr. Sharon Shields, a native Wacoan, has served as the LaVega ISD 
Superintendent since 2006. She received her Doctorate of Philoso-
phy in Curriculum & Instruction from Texas A&M University in 1993, 
Masters of Education, Mid-Management Certification, and Counsel-
ing Certification from Baylor University in 1983, and a Bachelor of 
Science in Elementary Education from Baylor University in 1980. 
She is also a proud McLennan Community College Alumnae. 

Her many professional and civic contributions include: Dr. Shields 
was selected as “Woman of the Year” by the Bellmead Chamber of 
Commerce 2017, she serves as a trustee for the Cooper Founda-

tion, she serves a Prosper Waco board member, and has served as Co-Chair on the Education Commit-
tee for the Greater Waco Chamber of Commerce.

Meet Dr. Sharon Shields

Shawn Trochim was named athletic director of McLen-
nan in 2004 after spending 10 years as an assistant 
coach for the women’s basketball team. During her  
tenure as athletic director, McLennan teams have 
claimed 20 national titles, 14 conference  
championships, and have featured 100 All-Americans 
and 150 NJCAA All-Academic Student-Athlete honorees.

During her playing career at Waco High School and 
McLennan Community College, she racked up numerous 
honors, including being named the No. 2 junior college 

prospect in the state in 1990 by the Houston Chronicle. She went on to play at Texas A&M University 
where she received her bachelor’s degree in recreation, park and tourism sciences in 1994. She later 
received her master’s in education from Tarleton State University. She was inducted into the Waco ISD 
Athletic Hall of Fame in 2014.

Shawn is married to Ed Trochim and they have two softball-playing daughters:  Rhein, who is a grad 
transfer at Baylor University, and Kadyn who attends Pittsburg State University in Kansas. 

Meet Shawn Trochim

MCC FOUNDATION INCOMING BOARD MEMBERS
Continued
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Virtual Scholar, Donor, 
& Alumni Appreciation Event

Each September, the MCC Foundation honors our student scholarship recipients and their donors at our 
“feel good event of the year” the Scholar, Donor, and Alumni Appreciation Luncheon. Because of  
COVID-19 restrictions, we were not able to host this luncheon where scholars and donors meet in  
person, so we converted the luncheon to a virtual format for a second year. 

At the virtual event, the Foundation announced we awarded $488,725 in scholarships to more than 
464 students for the 2021-2022 academic year. The Foundation also recognized 34 major donors who 
provided significant support to our college and students this year, as well as 37 new scholarship funds 
established. 

We encourage you to click this link: https://www.mclennan.edu/foundation/special-events/scholar-
event.html to visit our virtual event.

The Foundation’s scholarship application period for the 2022-2023 academic year opened Oct. 1 at 
https://mclennan.academicworks.com/users/sign_in. Applications are due by Jan. 15. A second  
application period will open May 1-15, 2022.  For more information about Foundation scholarships,  
contact Coordinator Shelley Cotten at scotten@mclennan.edu or 254.299.8818.

https://www.mclennan.edu/foundation/special-events/scholar-event.html
https://www.mclennan.edu/foundation/special-events/scholar-event.html
https://mclennan.academicworks.com/users/sign_in
http://scotten@mclennan.edu
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MCC Foundation Wins Grant 
for Student Emergency Aid

The McLennan Community College Foundation recently was awarded a three-year grant for $122,500 
from the Greater Texas Foundation to participate in the Emergency Aid and Technical Assistance for 
Texas Community Colleges program. The grant will provide emergency aid funding for students,  
combined with technical assistance to establish or improve existing emergency aid programs. 

Participating colleges were selected through a competitive process that was open to all public Texas 
community colleges enrolling 10,000 students or fewer, along with their respective foundations. Of those 
applying, only 10 were selected.  To be considered, colleges had to identify a cross-campus team of staff 
who would actively participate in professional development and commit to matching a portion of the 
grant funding.  

The MCC Foundation has had an emergency aid program in place since the late 1990s, established by 
College President Dr. Johnette McKown and her husband Dr. Stan McKown in memory of their two  
nephews who committed suicide within months of each other. They established the help fund so no 
student might experience that level of hopelessness due to life’s unexpected emergencies. Today, the 
fund is also supported by MCC faculty and staff as well as community members and organizations who 
wish to help ease the financial struggle for students enrolled at MCC. The Foundation plans to use the 
technical assistance funding to streamline the emergency aid delivery process, implement marketing for 
greater awareness and increase the number of students served. 

Contributions to the MCC Foundation’s McKown Emergency fund may be made to MCC Foundation, 
1400 College Drive, Waco, TX 76708 or online at http://bit.ly/MCCFND21

 http://bit.ly/MCCFND21
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Meet our 2021 Distinguished Honorees

Clint Lewis fondly remembers attending MCC from 1968-1970.  
During his time at MCC, Clint served as the Student Body President 
and was a steady leader during MCC’s move from the John Connally 
Air Force base to its current location. Clint graduated from MCC and 
transitioned to Baylor and Baylor Law School. After graduating from 
Baylor, Clint established the Clint Lewis Law Firm in Beaumont, Texas.

Clint is very passionate about helping his community and serves on 
many boards, including the 100 Club of Southeast Texas, the Young 
Men’s Business League of South Texas Fair & Rodeo, and he previ-
ously served on the MCC Foundation Board. During his time on the 
MCC Foundation Board, he endowed two scholarships in the name of 
his parents and his grandparents, the A.C & Ethel Mae Honea Schol-

arship and the Mr. and Mrs. William M. Lewis Jr. Scholarship. We are grateful to Clint and his continued 
support of his alma mater. Congratulations, Clint!

2021 Distinguished Alumnus: Clint Lewis

Sarah Ragsdale received an Associate of Arts Degree from MCC in 
December 2020. Sarah was a member of Phi Theta Kappa Honor 
Society during her time at MCC. Sarah a perfect example of MCC’s 
core values: people, inclusiveness, communication, excellence, and 
integrity. Sarah has placed others before herself by blessing our 
community with multiple acts of kindness. For example, Sarah was 
an instrumental part of the relief efforts during the West explosion. 
She encouraged her employer Home Depot to help with relief efforts 
and organized the donation of building materials. She has helped the 
American Heart Association raise funds and build awareness. More 
recently, Sarah was awarded the 2021 Home Depot Angel Award for 
her generous donation of a kidney to her colleague. Congratulations, 
Sarah!

2021 Distinguished Leader: Sarah Ragsdale



12 | McLennan Highlander Quarterly

The McLennan Steinway Series  
Featuring Bill Howard

The MCC Foundation was proud to host the Fall Steinway Concert featuring McLennan artist Bill Howard. Bill’s  
performance included a collection of works ranging from Chopin and Prokofiev to Emerson, Lake & Palmer. The night 
concluded with a special dessert reception generously sponsored by Ambassador and Mrs. Lyndon Olson, Jr. 

The MCC Foundation is proud to partner with the Visual and Performing Arts Division for Hearts in the Arts™ and 
Steinway Series performances. For more information on how you can support excellence in the arts at McLennan please 
contact reservations@mclennan.edu or call (254)299-8604.

https://www.mclennan.edu/foundation/hearts/index.html
mailto:reservations%40mclennan.edu%20?subject=
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https://www.mclennan.edu/foundation/hearts/
https://www.mclennan.edu/foundation/hearts/
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Thanksgiving Fundrais� Thanksgiving Fundrais� Thanksgiving Fundrais� Thanksgiving Fundrais� Thanksgiving Fundrais� Thanksgiving Fundrais� Thanksgiving Fundrais� Thanksgiving Fundrais� Thanksgiving Fundrais� Thanksgiving Fundrais� Thanksgiving Fundrais� Thanksgiving Fundrais� Thanksgiving Fundrais� Thanksgiving Fundrais� Thanksgiving Fundrais� Thanksgiving Fundrais� Thanksgiving Fundrais� Thanksgiving Fundrais� Thanksgiving Fundrais� Thanksgiving Fundrais� Thanksgiving Fundrais� Thanksgiving Fundrais� Thanksgiving Fundrais� Thanksgiving Fundrais� Thanksgiving Fundrais� Thanksgiving Fundrais� Thanksgiving Fundrais� Thanksgiving Fundrais� Thanksgiving Fundrais� Thanksgiving Fundrais� Thanksgiving Fundrais� Thanksgiving Fundrais� Thanksgiving Fundrais� Thanksgiving Fundrais� Thanksgiving Fundrais� Thanksgiving Fundrais� Thanksgiving Fundrais� Thanksgiving Fundrais� Thanksgiving Fundrais� Thanksgiving Fundrais� Thanksgiving Fundrais� Thanksgiving Fundrais� 
Make a donation to help provide 250 Thanksgiving meals 

for students/staff and their families! Cost is $30 per family. 

We want you to sponsor a family! 
Organize donations within your group. 

Challenge your friends & other groups to match your donation. 

Deadline for donations is Nov. 18. 
Supported by 

Donate online through the MCC Marketplace. 
Select “Thanksgiving Drive” from the drop-down menu, 

Make checks payable to the MCC Foundation and 
note Thanksgiving food drive on the check. 

Donations will be accepted at the 
MCC Foundation and the Completion Center. 

More Information: 
Completion Center, 254-299-8226 

http://bit.ly/MCCPantry
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Childcare Grants a new program to  
support students and families. 

	 Meet Maddie Ibarra, a McLennan student and recipient of the MCC 
Foundation’s Clifton and Betsy Robinson Scholarship. Maddie says that having 
a Foundation scholarship has enabled her to dive into her studies in Social 
Work at MCC, earning a 4.0 GPA while being available to her son during his 
first year. Next year, when she returns to work, she also will benefit from a new 
donor-funded Child Care Grant that will help them enroll in the top-rated MCC 
Child Development Center.  
	 During the peak of the pandemic, MCC volunteers began a calling campaign to reach out to students 
who had dropped their classes. Among the reasons for the dip in student persistence, volunteers found, was a 
lack of consistent and affordable child care.  
	 Thanks to a generous donor, the new MCC Foundation Child Care Grant program is set to launch in  
January 2022. It will fund $500 per month toward childcare for 10 months (January-May, August-December.) 
Our goal is to reduce financial and emotional stress on our student-parents by helping cover the cost of  
dependable care while they are in school and working. The response to the program was overwhelming: more 
than 70 applications for the grant poured in. We were only able to fund some of the applicants, but we see a 
real need that we hope to fill with future gifts.
	 Scholarships and child care support for excellent students like Maddie often mean the difference  
between a life unfulfilled and the dream of a better future. For Maddie, that dream is to become a case  
manager for Child Protective Services.  
	 “I am passionate about children, and I want to be a voice for children who aren’t as lucky as our son.” 
After completing MCC, she plans to transfer to Tarleton-Waco to earn her bachelor’s degree in Social Work. 
	 Now, more than ever, a robust economic future for Waco depends on a well-trained, educated work-
force filled with promising young professionals like Maddie. For many in our area, those opportunities would 
be out of reach were it not for the affordable excellence offered by McLennan Community College. We ask you 
to consider a gift to the MCC Foundation so access and opportunity remain open to every person who seeks 
them. A gift for scholarships, capital needs, or support services like child care grants, emergency grants, or 
Paulanne’s Pantry all help students persist in their studies and contribute to an even stronger community.   
	 Thanks to donors like you, the future looks very bright. 

by Kim Patterson, MS, APR, MCC Foundation Executive Director

   Changing Three Lives

P.S.  Giving makes especially good tax sense in 2021: charitable gifts continue to be eligible for a $600 above-the-line 
deduction against adjusted gross income for joint filers. For those who itemize, cash contributions to public charities are 
deductible up to 100% of your adjusted gross income. The MCC Foundation is also a qualified recipient of required mini-
mum distributions from IRAs; such gifts lower taxable income for donors at least 70 1/2 years of age. For more information 
about tax-smart charitable giving, please contact kpatterson@mclennan.edu.

http://www.mclennan.edu/foundation/
mailto:kpatterson%40mclennan.edu?subject=
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In Honor of Dr. and Mrs. Donald Balmos
	Jerry Moran

In Honor of Newman Copeland’s 95th Birthday
	Louie and Sara Jo Englander

In Honor of Anita Davis
	Fred and Barbara Hills

In Honor of Dr. Elaine Fagner
	Marissa Licea
	Macey Lucien
	Bailey Otter

In Honor of Dr. Sharon Kenan
	Tom and Kathryn Proctor

In Honor of James Kubacak’s 41 Years of Service
	Dr. Richard Drum

In Honor of Alice and the Honorable Ken Starr’s  
Wedding Anniversary
	Harry and Beverly Harelik

In Memory of Kari Dulin Baker
	JL and Linda Crawford

In Memory of Jonathan Balmos
	Donald and Nancy Balmos
	Mary Bennett
	Margaret Boyce Brown
	Carroll and Janis Burton
	John Chatmas
	Dr. and Mrs. Stephen Corwin
	Randy and Nancy Cox
	Donna and Andrew Dahl and Family
	Dr. Richard Drum
	Wesley and Judy Filer
	First Methodist Waco Choir
	Bob Ford
	Beth Harding
	John and Linda Hatchel
	Kent Hoeffner

	Julie Hofer
	Eleanor Hoffman
	Paul and Phyllis Hubbard
	Roger Keyes
	Leslie and Ed Kinchen
	Nancy and David Lacy
	Charlotte Laughlin
	Fred and Sharon Low
	Mark Low
	Mr. and Mrs. Joe Mayfield
	Pamela Miller
	Jerry Moran
	Dr. and Mrs. Eddie Morrison
	Drs. Bill and Ruth Pitts
	Drs. Harry and Louise Powell
	Larry and Katherine Pritchard
	Debbie and Karl Quebe
	Seventh & James Baptist Church
	Alex Shiu
	Hilliard Smith
	Ken and Mary Sorley
	Robert Ward

In Memory of Brenda Bradley
	Charlotte Laughlin

In Memory of David Brown
	Don and Linda Stanford

In Memory of Art and Billie Burrows
	Jerry Clark Quinn

In Memory of Lewis E. Davis
	Elaine and Scott Fagner
	Fred and Barbara Hills
	Drs. Bill and Ruth Pitts
	Tom and Kathryn Proctor

In Memory of Scott Eggers
	Elaine and Scott Fagner	
	Tom and Kathryn Proctor

 

Gifts to the Foundation
July 1 - September 30, 2021

 In Honor & In Memory
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In Memory of Mark Elliott
	Suzanne Baldon

In Memory of Terry Honaker
	Sandy and Mike Hinton

In Memory of Dr. Homer Dale Hughes
	Dr. Lissette Carpenter
	Bob Ford
	Harry and Beverly Harelik
	Kim and Frank Patterson

In Memory of Sharon Logue
	Kim and Frank Patterson

In Memory of Paul D. Marable, Jr.
	Rob Marable

In Memory of Wanda McCauley
	Bob Ford

In Memory of Jane Meyer
	Harry and Beverly Harelik
	Kim and Frank Patterson

In Memory of Christopher Michael 
Monk
	Alex Shiu

In Memory of Charles E. Mooney
	Harry and Beverly Harelik

In Memory of Brandi Lynn Park
	Fred and Barbara Hills
	Kim and Frank Patterson
	David and Annette Scott

In Memory of Ricky Roberts
	Fred and Barbara Hills
	Tom and Kathryn Proctor

In Memory of Dr. William Roddy
	Harry and Beverly Harelik

In Memory of Edward Rolan, Jr.
	Butch and Susan Luce

In Memory of Ida Lu Smith
	Harry and Beverly Harelik
	Kim and Frank Patterson

In Memory of Terry W. Stevens
	James Alexander			 
	C. Binser
	Boyce and Len Brown
	Dr. Charlene Spoede Budd
	Central National Bank -Your friends
	Philip and Edana Croyle

	Lisa Gain
	Sue Getterman
	Carolyn Haferkamp
	Jim and Judy Haller
	Harry and Beverly Harelik
	K. Paul Holt and Dr. Donna Miller
	Paul and Phyllis Hubbard		
	Sheehy, Lovelace & Mayfield, PC
	Drs. Johnette and Stan McKown
	Kim and Frank Patterson
	Darrell Rollins
	Waco Chamber of Commerce
	James Wood

In Memory of Carl Wlazlinski
	Sandy and Mike Hinton

Gifts to the Foundation
July 1 - September 30, 2021

 In Honor & In Memory
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Front row, left to right: Judge Vicki Menard, Linda Hatchel (Past Chair), Betsy Reeder (Vice Chair), Glenda Strum,  
Elisa Rainey, Len Brown, and Priscilla Stinnett.

Middle row, left to right: Alfred Solano, Rick Brophy (Chair), Mary Perez, Dr. Sandra Goss, Kim Patterson (Executive 
Director), and Dr. Johnette McKown (Secretary).

Back row, left to right: Ted Teague, Dana Hassell, Judge Vikram Deivanayagam (Treasurer), Bill Dietz, Jr., J. Clay Saw-
yer, M.D., Trammell Kelly, and Earl Stinnett.

Not Pictured: Dr. Andrew Canham, Deidra Emerson, Nell Hawkins, Missy Larson,
Dr. Donald K. Lewis, and Geneva Watley.

2021 MCC Foundation Board of Directors
 

The McLennan Community College Foundation is committed to enriching the college and the communities it serves  
by supporting its 7.500 students, 850 faculty and staff members, and by improving facilities on our 200-acre campus.  

The MCC Foundation Board of Trustees leads the Foundation in these endeavors.

www.mclennan.edu/foundation

Contact Us

 

Rose DeLeon
Executive Secretary, MCC Foundation

rdeleon@mclennan.edu
254.299.8604

Kim Patterson, MS, APR
Executive Director

kpatterson@mclennan.edu
254.299.8606

Neyra Bazaldua, MBA
Coordinator, Special Events 

& Alumni Engagement  
nbazaldua@mclennan.edu 

254.299.8481

Shelley Cotten, MBA
Coordinator, Operations & Scholarships 

scotten@mclennan.edu
254.299.8818

Kathy McLendon, MHSA 
Director, Resource Development

kmclendon@mclennan.edu
254.299.8663

http://www.mclennan.edu/foundation
http://www.facebook.com/McLennanFoundation
https://twitter.com/MCCFoundation1

